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our valued customers of Salama Branch being olyll dolull gjd eMlo ¢ gyon gLy Ling 12020 yujlo

temporarily closed. We would like to inform Qi G_”J Lalc o4y 'di gi auleg ngo gpall GueLy
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However for your convenience your account
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will be transferred to Umm Al Qaiwain Main
Branch, located at King Faisal Street, Umm Al
Qaiwain. Otherwise you can submit a request
to shift to any NBQ branch of your choice or . .
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close your account without any penalty*.
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Please note that your account number and all
other services will remain the same.

You can also conduct your transactions
through NBQ online banking and or mobile
banking services, by visiting www.nbg.ae

For any further inquiries or clarification, please

call our Customer Service Center at 600565656
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* applicable for Current Account and saving account only hda pagill aluag gryladl alwall ale (Guay *
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